
Community Capacity Building Funds
VIRTUAL Webinar

Community-based organizations (nonprofits, service
providers, etc.) who provide or are interested in providing
support to OHP (Medicaid) members. 

Community-based organizations (CBOs) and partners will be
integral to this work and may be able to receive funding to
help with these efforts. Oregon has been approved to spend
up to $119 million in community capacity building funds
(CCBF), specifically to support investments to enable
partners to provide HRSN services. Attend this workshop to
learn if this funding might be appropriate for your organization. 

02.22.2024
12-1pm

Registration
required!

Email info@csnpdx.org with questions.

Through Oregon's 1115 Medicaid waiver, the state will be able to cover new services for Oregon
Health Plan (OHP) members experiencing certain life transitions, called health-related social

needs (HRSNs). Community-based organizations (CBOs) and partners will be integral to this work
and may be able to receive funding to help with these efforts. Over the next few years, the Oregon

Health Authority (OHA) has been approved to spend up to $119 million in community capacity
building funds (CCBF) through Coordinated Care Organizations (CCO’s), specifically to support

investments to enable partners to provide HRSN services.

Link

WHO Should attend?

WHY Should you ATTEND?

Connected with Oregon’s 1115 Medicaid Waiver

Presented in partnership with the following organizations...

Join UsJoin UsJoin Us

mailto:info@csnpdx.org
https://airtable.com/appks6ftJQbyJc6PD/shr9NBBRRTXItBhGR

